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• Pat Riley, our restorative justice coordinator, has been 

working with the SPLT leadership team to improve on drug 

prevention and awareness.  As a result, we were rewarded with 

a $750 grant to support this cause.  We will be working on ways 

to utilize this money to help us inform students and address this 

epidemic in schools. 

 

• Teachers have completed the winter cycle of NWEA 

testing. We are currently looking at data to help adjust our 

intervention hours and instructional practices.  Students will be 

utilizing the Study Island mapping process to help support 

individual needs. 

 

• Our girls’ basketball teams are off to a successful start this 

season.  The 7th grade girls continue to exhibit their dominance 

in the TCC.  They are currently undefeated. 

 

• Our math counts team is currently practicing and 

preparing for the regional competition on Feb. 3.  Mr. Manthey 

is our facilitator.  

 

• 6th grade will be gone at Camp Storer next week – Feb 2 

through the 4th.  A special thanks to Mrs. McCain and the 5th 

grade teachers for including the 6th graders who did not get to 

attend last year. 

 


